
WMBC Board Meeting Date:  January 2nd, 2018

Closed Session

Present

Board/Staff: Jeff, Barbara, Bill,Val, Jeff, Kaela,  Eric, Kevin, Char, Heather

Board Members not present:

Guests:

Agenda Item Notes Action Item

Director of
Education
Report

100 Acre Woods is motivated to continue to
work through the program.

There will be ride leader training for the WMBC
during the 1st/2nd weekend of March.
Followed by a Level 1 Cert.

Looking to find grants for next year.

Trail Director
Report

Galbraith: more logging activity below the 1200
rd and more to the east. Planned for April.
Possibly the Bears location. Scouting SST and
Air Chair to figure out how to re-open.

Cordata Park- Meeting on January 10th
Bellingham Parks and Recreation officials

said the meeting will be from 6-8 p.m. at

Birchwood Presbyterian Church, No. 3

chapel, 400 Meadowbrook Court.  Shout

out on FB to see who lives here and can

attend to support the potential Pump

Track.   There will be two other meetings

after this.




